
A Good Dose of Nigra 
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A woman who appears to be Jewish and has a very Jewish-sounding 
name got the hell beaten out of her by a savage n*gger in Palm Coast, 
Florida in February of 2023.  She was working as a paraprofessional at 
Matanzas High School in Palm Coast, where she committed the 
unpardonable sin of insisting that a 17 year-old, six-foot-six-inch and 
270-pound gorilla stop playing its video game during her class.  
 
As any self-respecting member of the species Homo habilis would do in 
a similar situation, the black bastard threw her to the floor and continued 
to stomp, kick and punch her in the head and back as she lay 
unconscious.  Afterward, she needed medical attention and was taken to 
a hospital. The vicious assault only ended when other staff members 
were able to pull this subhuman and rabid black gorilla away from its 
victim.  The savage ape then threatened to kill her as it was being 
arrested by law enforcement and led off to jail.  
 

 

 
The Aggravated Battery 



Normally, the victim in a situation like this would virtue signal to other  
Jews and the Jews Media by forgiving her assailant and requesting 
leniency from prosecutorial and judicial authorities.  Such violent black 
sociopaths are normally held to staggeringly low legal standards of 
conduct because they are alleged to be members of a "disadvantaged 
minority."  His lawyer will surely argue that it should be dealt with as a 
juvenile because it allegedly suffers from autism.  
 
THE COURAGEOUS VICTIM IN THIS CASE ADAMANTLY REFUSES TO 
ASSIST IN MITIGATING THIS BLACK BASTARD'S SENTENCE.  It appears 
that Jewish Americans may finally be waking up to the insanity of 
defending, coddling and enabling a race whose behavior is as savage 
and under-evolved as its evolutionary predecessor, Homo habilis.   
Perhaps the Black Liars Murder riots and incidents similar to this one 
have triggered their awakening.  
 

 

 
                 
          Savage Black Gorilla                                 Homo habilis 
 



Matanzas High School "has been besieged by violence in recent years," 
and no doubt much of it was perpetrated by this baboon.  The beast has 
three PRIOR arrests for battery, and was also involved in a fight about 
two months ago while in jail and awaiting trial.  This sociopath faces up 
to 30 years in the Big-House, a REAL sanction that may finally penetrate 
its undersized and under-evolved brain.  It may also learn the stern 
lesson that you can't go around engaging in aggravated assaults against 
humans, at will.   
 
An equally significant lesson from this sad state of affairs is that 
reduced or diminished punishment for violent, black teenage savages 
only encourages more of their savagery.  In October of 2023, 11 
students at Matanzas High School were arrested for a brawl that  
erupted at the school several months after the above incident involving 
the rabid gorilla.  When deputy sheriffs and staff attempted to 
intervene and stop it, they were shoved aside and punched by 
participants. 
 
Recently, a 16 year-old female student was arrested at the same school 
for biting a teacher who tried to break up her fight with another female 
student.  (It is presumed that the injured teacher received a course of 
rabies inoculations.) 

 

 

 


